
 
As some of you know, the American Legion Riders, 
with the generous support of everyone at Post 593, 
raised $10,000 for the Legacy Scholarship Fund last 
year. This year we’d like to exceed that amount, but 
need your support. Please consider donating to this 
worthy cause, by purchasing a Legacy Dinner ticket, 
donating an auction item, or making a cash 
contribution. Donations can be dropped off, or mailed 
to, the post, or you can donate, by visiting the web site 
listed to the left.  The American Legion is tax exempt under 
Section 501 (c)(19) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1954, as 
amended. 
 
The Legacy Dinner will be held the evening of 10 
August 2007, with tickets being $25.00 per person. An 
auction and dance will accompany a wonderful dinner 
from the Texas Roadhouse. See one of the Riders at the 
post, or call Stu at 210-885-6881, if you need a ticket.  
     
If you’re unable to make a donation this year, we’d still 
like you to consider helping us to get the word out 
about this worthy cause. As long as we can help a child 
that has lost a parent who was fighting for our freedom, 
it doesn’t really matter how we do it. So, please pass 
this on to all your friends and acquaintances.  
 
 

 
 
 
 


